
NOTICE FOR OPEN HOUSE & PUBLIC COMMENTS 

The Oneida County Forestry, Land and Recreation Department is currently 
revising its 15-Year Comprehensive Land Use Plan. 

Revisions to all Chapters have been approved by the Forestry, Land and 
Recreation Department. To view these chapters, visit the Oneida County website 
at https://www.co.oneida.wi.us/departments/fr/15-year-plan/.  

An Open House Event regarding these revisions is scheduled for Wednesday, 
September 16, 2020 from 5:00-7:00 pm at the Oneida County Board Room 
located on the 2nd floor of the Courthouse.  Face coverings and social distancing 
required for in-person attendance. 

Call in Option:  1-312-626-6799  Meeting ID:  844 8116 6101 

5:00 – 5:45 pm – Brief Presentation with Question & Answer Time 

5:45 – 7:00 pm – Solicitation of Public Comments 

To submit comments, request a digital copy or review a hard copy of these 
chapters please contact: 

Oneida County Forestry 
Courthouse, Room B206 
PO Box 400   
Rhinelander, WI  54501 
Phone: (715)369-6140 
Fax:       (715)369-6318 
Email: forestry@co.oneida.wi.us 
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